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601 Knight Road, Ambler. Pennsylvania 19002-3496

(215) 619-8000
FAX (215) 619-8021

October 21, 2004

Mr. John McGillian

Regional Representative
Commercial Utility Consultants
1556 McDaniel Drive

West Chester, PA 19380

Dear John:

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your efforts on behalf of the Wissahickon
School District. The refund and credit from PECO totaling in excess of $130,000 would
not have been possible without the expertise and determination of the employees of your
company. CUC’s shared savings arrangement makes it a truly win-win situation for all
involved.

I would give your organization a recommendation to anyone who is interested. Thanks
again for your efforts in representing our School District.

Ronald M. Saurman
Director of Buildings & Grounds



